
FTDI Chip Ltd 
Unit 1, 2 Seaward Place 
Centurion business Park 
Glasgow, 
UK 
G41 1HH 

  Date: 26 Sept 2017 

Distribution Partner

Notice of End Of Life (EOL) is hereby given for the following part numbers. 

VNC2-64Lxx V2DIP1-64 

VNC2-64Qxx V2DIP2-64 

V2-EVAL-EXT64 

xx covers all revisions and packaging 

The EOL notification date is valid from 26 Sept 2017. 

In keeping with FTDI’s EOL policy, you will have 120 days from 26 Sept to place last time orders to 

fulfil any existing customer commitments. As such all orders must be received no later than 23 

January 2018. 

We ask that you check with your existing customers for future requirements to ensure a final 

shipment can be made. 

For further information please contact your local FTDI representative. 

Yours Sincerely 

FTDI Chip Sales and Marketing team 




